
GINGER MINO

Dear Gwen and Chris So sorry for the loss of your sister. May your good memories bring you peace. Bonnie (McGrath) McGill-Ploeg and
Julie Trace and Sheila McGrath and Mae Senick

Bonnie McGill-Ploeg
July 30, 2023

Our condolences go out to your whole family, from all of our family, we are so very sorry that she was taken from you at such an early
age.

Allyson
July 31, 2023


